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The SEND newsletter is a way for the SEND team to liaise with parents sharing with you new initiatives, changes to       
legislation and our achievements and successes. The newsletter will be produced termly and will keep you up to date 
with everything that is happening in relation to SEND at St Matthew’s.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/Safety-Centre/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

